CHICAGO SKY

20 W. Kinzie St. Suite 1010 Chicago, IL 60610

(0) 312 828 9550 www.chicagosky.net

February 5, 2008

Rabbi James M. Gordon President Team Spirit Institute 741 Heatherdown Way Buffalo Grove, IL 60089

Dear Rabbi Gordon,

Thank you for your assistance and guidance in launching our first Jewish Family Night. Your participation helped further introduce Chicago's Jewish community to the Chicago Sky and WNBA basketball. My staff and I look forward to working with you again in organizing this season's Jewish Family Night with the Chicago Sky.

On behalf of the Sky's management, staff, and players, congratulations on the successful pilot of the Lifting the Human Spirit by Visiting the Sick program, in which representatives of our team – guard Claire Coggins and team mascot Sky Guy accompanied TSI youth to spread some cheer at The Claremont Rehab and Living Center. We look forward to our continued partnership with you and the Team Spirit Institute in delivering your creative programs to the community.

Sincerely

Michael Alter Principle Owner

/Lk

